
Cuppa with a Contractor  

Managing riparian 

weeds workshop 

 

 

 
 

Unsure how to tackle woody weeds on your property? 

Do you have blackberry, gorse, or willow growing in or alongside your 
waterway?  

 
North Central Catchment Management Authority (CMA) invites you to come have a Cuppa with a 
Contractor, to ask all your weedy wonderings in a supportive and practical session.  

Weed management is a collective responsibility. The session is the start of a series of events to 
ensure landholders across the Coliban and Campaspe catchments have the skills and knowledge 
to continue to manage weeds along their waterways.  

 
When: Friday 17 October 2025, 9:30am to 11.30am 

Where: Lauriston – Site address provided to registered participants 

 

Speakers will include: 

 Matt Jackson, Founder and Director of Platypus 
Environmental Services will talk about planning 
weed control and choosing the right techniques. 
 

 Agriculture Victoria Biosecurity Team will address 
supporting land managers, shared responsibilities, 
and best practice control advice. 
 

 

Free coffee van and breakfast rolls provided. Plenty of fact sheets and information will be 
available. 

Registration essential via https://www.eventbrite.com.au/cuppawithacontractor  

For further information, please contact CMA Project Manager Tess Grieves: 
tess.grieves@nccma.vic.gov.au or call 0438 357 874 

Crack willow 


